
Please join Saba Academy and the Saba Outreach Program in donating 
food to all those in need in our local community. This glorious month of 
Zil-Hijjah is a great opportunity to give back to others! There are 5 
donation barrels where you can drop off your food: 1 in each Saba 
Academy Classroom and 3 in the hall where Saba is holding regular 
programs currently (next to Rosewater Hall). The barrels will be picked 
up in 1 month, and we want them full!

The Food Bank needs nutritious, non-perishable foods:

• Meals in a can (stew, chili, soup)
• Tuna and canned meat
• Peanut butter
• Canned foods with pop-top lids
• Low-sugar cereals
• 100% fruit juices in single serving boxes
• Canned fruit packed in juice
• Canned vegetables (low salt) 

Please avoid donating items packaged in glass or bulk quantities of 
rice, flour, or sugar. Although we appreciate and can utilize every 
donation we receive, the Food Bank does not have the repackaging 
facilities needed to properly distribute such items. Please email 
outreach@saba-igc.org for any questions or comments.
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